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Re:  2018 Groundwater Sampling Report  

Wildwood Former Air Force Station Tank Farm FUDS – F10AK025105  
 
Dear Ms. Flint: 
 
The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) has reviewed the 2018 Groundwater 
Sampling Report, dated September 2018, for the Wildwood Former Air Force Station Tank Farm Formerly 
Used Defense Site – F10AK025105. The described field effort was completed in August 2018, and 
consisted of collecting water samples from 8 of 9 planned monitoring wells (MW-3, MW-4, MW-6, MW-11, 
MW-23, MW-24, MW-30, and AP-397). Well MW-16 was not sampled because of a thin layer of free 
product (0.03 feet). The samples collected from Wells MW-3, MW-4, MW-6, and MW-11 exhibited 
concentrations of diesel range organics (DRO) above the Table C groundwater cleanup level of 1.5 mg/l. 
This report is approved.  
 
ADEC agrees with the recommendation for continued groundwater monitoring. If you have any questions 
or need any further assistance, you can contact me at 907-269-7691 or via email at joshua.barsis@alaska.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joshua Barsis 
Environmental Program Specialist 


